
PRE CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER  

DECEMBER 2018 

Hi Everyone 

Apologies for not sending out an Autumn Newsletter however, as some of you may know I 
had a knee replacement in October and this rather got in the way of things. 

Because of the operation the year’s activities became a bit fore shortened with me having 
to cancel the Art & Show in York in early November. However, I managed to exhibit at 
Patchings Festival and Art in the Gardens, Sheffield earlier in the year with the latter 
being a very successful show. Work has also been exhibited in various open and private 
exhibitions. 

Now that I am able to get back to work in the studio I intend to continue building up my 
Californian portfolio. At the moment I have completed eight pieces (one of which has been 
sold) with a further one in the pipeline. See two examples below. I am hoping that when I 
have approximately 20 paintings that I will be able to mount a one man exhibition in 
perhaps 2/3 separate venues. 

             

The Frank Sinatra Residence Palm Springs                          ‘The Kaufmann House’ (once the house of Barry 

Manilow)          

At this point in time I am not entirely sure about next year’s activities. It is more than 
likely that I will exhibit at Patchings and Art in the Gardens once again but I am also 
hoping if possible to go a little further afield. I will keep you posted of dates, venues etc. 
via a newsletter in the Spring and my Business Facebook Page (Tony Moss Fine Art). 

Something to bear in mind is that this is a good time for me to work on commissions. Both 
private and commercial are equally welcome and if there is anything you particularly have 
in mind please get in contact. I am quite happy to work up ideas and drawings in the first 
place without any prior commitment. This way if you do decide to go ahead you are more 
likely to end up with an image that will fit your requirements. 



In the meantime I wish all my friends and customers well for the forthcoming Festive 
Season and the coming New Year and once again many thanks for your continued support. 

Tony  

December 2018 
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